
Notification of Changes to the Utility 

Demand Response Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about important changes to our Utility Demand Response Program 

that will take effect on [Effective Date]. These changes are part of our commitment to providing 

you with the best possible service and enhancing the efficiency of our energy resources. 

Key Changes: 

• Change 1: [Description of the change] 

• Change 2: [Description of the change] 

• Change 3: [Description of the change] 

These modifications will [explain the benefits or reasons for the changes]. We encourage you to 

review these updates and consider how they may affect your participation in the program. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information] or visit our website at [Website URL]. 

Thank you for your continued support and participation in our program. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Utility Company Name]  

[Contact Information] 


